
CHANGES TO BOARD MEETING SCHEDULE 

The Slate Valley Modified Unified Union School District       

Building and Grounds Committee Meeting that was scheduled 

for Monday, August 20, 2018 at 5:30 p.m. at the Fair Haven 

Union High School has been CANCELLED. 

    Brooke Olsen-Farrell 

    Superintendent 

 

 

 


